
Having Fun Making Music!! 

String Program, Violin, Viola, Cello 

Kathleen Thomas, String Teacher 
Dear Parents, 

Group String music lessons will be available at Cedar Grove Academy in the 

fall of 2014. Lessons will be offered on the following instruments: Violin, 
Viola, and Cello 

About Kathleen Thomas: 

• Retired String Teacher with the Philadelphia School District. 

• 34 years of teaching experience 

• Professional freelance violinist 

• She specializes in classical, jazz, pop, and r&b 

If you would like to enroll your child, please complete the form below and 

return it to the school office or my email address below. 

For more information, feel free to contact me at the number below. 

"Let's have fun while making music" Hope to hear from you soon! 

Kathleen Thomas 

610-348-7126 - contact number 

Kthlthm@aol.com  - contact email 


